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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 5 trip to Severn Waste Envirosort 

 

The pupils in Year 5 have been invited to visit the Severn Waste Envirosort Facility based in Norton 

Worcester on Tuesday 18th March 2025. The Envirosort Centre is a Materials Reclamation Facility 

where the children will get to learn more about what happens to the waste in our bins. 

 

Pupils will be able to watch what happens at the site from the safety of a large viewing platform and be 

able to learn first-hand what happens at the Envirosort to all the bin collections. There will be a range of 

activities designed to stimulate and increase the children’s knowledge. 

 

We will leave school at 9.00am arriving at the Envirosort Facility in Norton for 10.00am and will leave at 

12.30pm. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch on this date with snacks and drinks please. Children 

who have a meal booked with Black Pepper will be provided with a packed lunch, however, please 

provide a drink from home. 

 

The trip is completely free of charge.  If you or your child would like further information about Envirosort, 

please visit the Severn Waste website: www.severnwaste.com and head to the education section. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school asap.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Smith 

Year 5 Teacher 

 

 

Year 5 trip to Severn Waste Envirosort Facility, Tuesday 18th March 2025 
 
My child______________________________is able to attend the trip to Severn Waste Envirosort 
Facility, Norton Worcester. 
 
Signed:_____________________Parent/Carer  Contact Number:_______________________ 

http://www.severnwaste.com/

